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National Wound Care Strategy Programme Oversight and Transformation Board Meeting 

Board Meeting Summary Notes 

These notes summarise the business of the NWCSP Board, which met on 1st December 2021. 

• A study to explore the barriers and enablers to uptake of wound management digital systems in 

community nursing services has been commissioned. 

• The six First Tranche Implementation Sites (FImpS) are progressing well and a new London-based 

FImp (Central and North West London) has been recruited as the final site.  

• 25 draft clinical metrics for lower limb wounds have been agreed with the FImpS. Trial data 

collection will begin in early 2022. Work has begun on identifying workforce metrics. 

• The NWCSP is now working in partnership with Royal College of Surgeons’ Peripheral Arterial 

Disease Quality Improvement Programme to develop referral templates for revascularisation. 

• The NWCSP has commissioned scoping work to explore barriers and enablers for increasing 

digitalisation in community nursing. 

• Work is progressing with the Stop the Pressure (STP) Surveillance system pilot sites. 

• The NWCSP is preparing several business cases to seek support to develop the regional 

architecture for national adopt and spread to implement the Lower Limb Recommendations. 

• The NWCSP has appointed a comms service to support NWCSP communications. 

• There is good progress with the new NWCSP Wound Product Classification System and a small 

but representative multi-professional clinical advisory group will be recruited to assist with the 

next stage of development.   

• The NWCSP options for supply and distribution paper, which aims to give unbiased overview of 

features of the different options of wound product supply systems known to the NWCSP, is 

being reviewed prior to being shared for consultation. 

• The NWCSP Progress Report for year 3 (Sept 2020-Sept 2021) was shared and will be published 

on the NWCSP website. 


